
Important Dates 

to Remember 
   

License Your Pets: 

2016 Dog and Cat 

Licenses are available for 

purchase at the Town 

Office. 

Dog licenses are due by 

February 2016. Remember 

to bring in proof of rabies 

vaccination when 

purchasing your dog 

license. 

Cat licenses are voluntary 

and are a good way to 

locate a pet that might be 

missing. 

Front Street Garbage 

Pick Up: 
Pick Up on the Front Street 

is in effect.  Please 

remember to put out your 

garbage by 8:00AM. 

Trailer & RV Parking: 

As of October 1, all campers, 

trailers or any type of 

recreation vehicle must be 

removed from streets, 

frontage and front yards. 

PREPAYMENT DISCOUNTS 
2016 PROPERTY TAXES 

 

The Town of Foam Lake 

will be offering at 5% 

discount on 2016 municipal 

taxes pre-paid between the 

7th and the 29th of January 

2016. 

 

This will be the only 

discount offered and no 

notices will be sent out. If 

you have any questions 

please do not hesitate to 

contact the town office.

Snowmobiles in Our Town  
Be Aware That…   

Snowmobile operators are 

requested to follow the 

snowmobile route as set out 

in Bylaw #17-95.  Operation of 

a snowmobile is permitted 

from a point of origin to the 

corporate boundaries of the 

town, following the 

 snowmobile route nearest 

entry or exit All Highway 

Traffic and Snowmobile acts 

must be followed.   

Have a safe snowmobile 

season.
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Business Licenses  
Renewal Reminder 

 

2016 Business Licenses are 

now due for all businesses 

that operate in the Town of 

Foam Lake including store 

front businesses.  

Reminders will be mailed 

out to those that require 

business licenses in the 

town. If you do not receive 

your renewal notice please 

contact the Town Office.

 

Slow Runners & Taps 
Important Information 

 

Winter weather is definitely 

here. Soon several 

businesses and residents 

will have a slow runner 

turned on or installed on 

their water line or be asked 

to keep a tap in their 

premises running to avoid 

water lines from freezing 

up. Please do not shut off 

the tap or slow runner. 

Please note if you leave 

your tap running without 

being asked to do so by 

Public Works staff, you will 

be charged for water 

consumption. 

If you have any concerns 

regarding slow runners or 

running taps please contact 

the Town Office.
 

Upcoming Town Events 

January   

16 Minor Hockey Day  Rec Centre 

February   

15 Frozen Water Family Fun Day  See website for details 

March   

19 Kids Bonspiel  Rec Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Foam Lake has a new website! Check out www.foamlake.com 

for information about our Community”

http://www.foamlake.com/


 

 

 


